Imperial County Office of Education, Early Care & Education Programs
And
Imperial Valley College
Invites you to attend an informational session on

Why Should | get a Degree in the Field of
Early Childhood Education and Where Do | Go From
There?

Participants will have the opportunity to hear first hand what steps need to be taken to
earn a degree in this field. Rebecca Green, Director of Child, Family & Consumer
Sciences at Imperial Valley College will share information regarding the following:

The importance of education

Determining what courses are needed

Do | need a permit

Child Development Permit Matrix: How do | get and maintain a Permit
Opportunities beyond an Associates Degree
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Tuesday, March 31, 2009
6:30-8:30pm

Imperial County Office of Education Farrar Leadership Center (Building C)
1398 Sperber Road, El Center, Ca 92243

Pre-registration is required. To register please call the Resource & Referral at 312-6544.
This class will be presented in English.
No children please. No late admittance.

Funded in part by the California Department of Education™ Child Development Division and
Imperial County Office of Education™ Early Care & Education Programs and Imperial Valley College, Child Family and Consumer
Sciences Division, Child Development Training Consortium.



